
 

 

1 

Pattern Energy – Met Tower PSA, August 2023 

Pattern Energy would like to inform residents of Placentia, surrounding communities, and the general 

public, that the installation of three meteorological evaluation towers (MET) will begin on the Port of 

Argentia-owned Backlands on September 5th, 2023. 

 

These towers will collect information regarding wind speed, wind direction, temperature, humidity, and 

pressure to estimate possible production values from wind turbines, should they be approved for 

installation.  

 

No traffic interruptions are expected during the installation of these towers. 

 


